
THE BISHOPS’S SCHOOL, CAMP 

JUNIOR SECTION  

REPORT ON CLASS -4 PICNIC 2023-2024 

On 23rd January, the most awaited day of the year we went for a 

picnic to Diamond Water Park.  We embarked on our journey from 

school with the thrill to enjoy amongst ourselves to the fullest.  The 

picnic was organised by Team Adventure. 

The children relished the snacks given to them in the bus and a hot 

piping breakfast was served as soon as we arrived at the destination.  

After breakfast, the children were divided into groups and were 

taken to the activity area.  There they thoroughly enjoyed themselves 

as they took part in the following activities: 

Zipline, Swings, Balancing Logs, Rock Climbing, Military Ladder, 

Crossing the Rope Bridge, Spider web and many more. 

Post lunch the children witnessed a magic show and later danced to 

their hearts content to the rhythmic music. We arrived back at school 

safely and well in time and take back with us a plethora of memories 

to cherish for a lifetime. 

Report By 

Mrs. Sharon H Peter 

Assistant Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


